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From: Jim Pruss
Sent: Monday, 7 March 2011 9:17 AM

To: RNathan olin_apelt Hill_
groads bbj

Cc: John Tibaldi
Subject: Reports

Gentlemen

| apologise this advice did not come out with the reports last week as expected.
However, as discussed last week, and as previously advised by John Tibaldi, we
regquest you confine your review to answering the following questions at this time:

1. The January 2011 Flood Event occurred between 6 January 2011 and 19 January
2011. Was the release of water from Wivenhoe Dam and Somerset Dam during the
January 2011 Flood Event in accordance with The Manual of Operational
Procedures for Flood Mitigation at Wivenhoe Dam and Somerset Dam (Revision 7)?

2. Based on the information contained in the draft Report, were there any aspects
relating to the operation of Wivenhoe Dam and the operation of Somerset Dam
during the January 2011 Flood Event not in accordance with The Manual of
Operational Procedures for Flood Mitigation at Wivenhoe Dam and Somerset Dam
(Revision 7)?

There may be other tasks we require help with but at this stage the answers to the
above are required ASAP this week. The comments will be included in our submission
to the Commission of Inquiry which will be lodged on Friday 11 March 2011. Therefore
latest comments should be presented to us no later than by COB Thursday 2011. Email
response is fine

Please discuss any technical questions you may have with John Tibaldi on-

Regards

Jim Pruss
Executive General Manager, Water Delivery !
QLD Bulk Water Supply Authority trading os Seqwater

tevel 4 240 Margaret Street, Brisbane City QLD 4000 Australia
PO Box 16146, City East QLD 4002
Website | www.seqwater.com.aun
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